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Jeremy Quin MP visits William Penn 
 
Members of the Governing Body were very 
pleased to host Jeremy Quin, Member of 
Parliament, at William Penn last week.  Mr Quin 
spent some time with the governors discussing 
the unique status of the school and focussing on 
school development issues such as the new 
build agenda.  Mr Quin was very complimentary 
regarding the school, enjoying a tour and even a 
game of hockey! 
 
 
School Photographer 
 
Please be reminded that the school 
photographer will visit on Monday 5th October to 
take individual portraits and sibling groups.  You 
are welcome to bring younger siblings to be in 
the photograph if you wish. 
 
 
Sports Leadership Training 
 
Please see the accompanying letter regarding 
opportunities to train as a sports leader. 
 
 
Girls’ Cricket 
 
We have received details of cricket opportunities for girls.  For more information, please see the accompanying 
letter. 
 
 
Pupil Achievements 
 
We are very pleased to hear that a former pupil, James Rose, has become Head Boy at The Weald School.  
James and his family are remembered very fondly at school and we wish him a very successful year.  
Congratulations to Ed in Year 4 who achieved 4th place out of 40 in the Novice Triathalon at Steyning last 
weekend.  Well done.  If you have any pupil achievements that you would like mentioned in the newsletter, 
please e-mail the office: office@williampenn.w-sussex.sch.uk 
 


